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12th September 2019  

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Please find attached the key dates for the academic year 2019-2020. Please note that more dates will be 
added throughout the year but these are the ones that have been finalised for now.  
  
I would like to take this opportunity to invite all parents to an informal coffee morning on Wednesday 18th 
September 2019. This will run from 9:00am-9:45am. This is just an opportunity for me to meet more 
parents and talk to you about your experiences of Gayton. I appreciate that not all parents will be able to 
attend as you will have work commitments. 
  
I am also holding a curriculum presentation on Wednesday 25th September 2019 in the evening at 5:00pm 
for parents. Followed by the opportunity for you to attend curriculum workshops at 5:30pm and then 
repeated at 6:05pm with your child's class teacher. I really hope that parents will be able to attend as 
important information regarding the curriculum will be shared with you during these workshops.  
  
Your child's class teacher is always available at the end of the school day if you need to speak to them. 
Please do pop onto the playground to have a conversation with them or alternatively you can contact the 
school office to leave a message for the teacher.  
  
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs McAleny 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 


